
 

 

 

 

US College of Automotive Excellence  
Scheduled for Fall/Winter 2015 

 
November 9-13 

 
 

United States Warranty Corp. is pleased to announce dates for the  
US College of Automotive Excellence Training Course through the  

remainder of 2015. 
 

The 5-day class is offered to F&I staff in the automotive industry. 
 

If you would like to attend, or would like additional information,  
please contact: 

 
Raynie Canales, Marketing Coordinator 

US Warranty Corp. 
22 NE 22nd Ave., Pompano Beach, FL 33062 

sales@USWarranty.com 
800-432-4566, ext. 239 
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